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Dear Mr. Allen:

At the request of Coach Rollie Williems, I am
enclosing a glossy photograph of him,

You also will find a letter to you from Coach
Williams commenting on the possible change 1in
basketball rules,

Very cordially yours,

L

Eric C., Wilson

Mr. Forrest Allen
Basketball Coach
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas
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